
The National Cyber Security Centre team is currently investigating a
suspicious email circulating across government departments. 

The email, sent from "Robin Hakansson <robin@templeofheaven.info>,"
contains abstract and confusing language, mentioning phrases like
"afterlife coalitions" and "fundamental resurrection." These unusual
terms and the email’s tone may aim to mislead recipients or create a
false sense of urgency.

The email points to a website—templeofheaven.info—that has been
identified as unsecure. Visiting this site may expose users to additional
security risks, as it could redirect to other risky or malicious sites. 

When encountering emails from unknown sources, especially those with
links to suspicious websites, it is important to exercise caution.

This email could be part of a phishing attempt, common tactic
cybercriminals use to trick individuals into clicking harmful links or
providing sensitive information. Phishing emails often seem urgent or
mysterious, designed to lure recipients into a response or interaction
without verifying the sender’s identity.

To stay safe, do not reply to the email, and avoid clicking any links or
downloading attachments it contains. 

If you received this email, please report it to your IT or Cyber Security
team for further investigation. 

As a general rule, always be cautious of messages from unknown
senders, particularly those with strange language or urgent calls to
action.
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